July 26, 1948 Sister Hiltrudes St. Joseph's Hospital Brainerd, Minnesota Re: Mrs. Gertrude Simons, Ident. #1778-36 Dear Sister: We are in receipt of the copy of Mrs. Catherine Miller's letter dated July 23 of Kansas Hospital and Physicians' Service regarding hospital charges. So that Mr. W. C. Simons will not have to be bothered, we will appreciate your sending the bills for Mrs. Simons' hospitalization to this office, and we will remit promptly. We also wish to express our appreciation for the kind attention given Mrs. Simons. Yours very truly, Office Manager LLEller:md